
Notice of Public Meeting, June 9, 2016 

312 Coastal Program Performance Evaluation 

 

Pursuant to the federal Coastal Zone Management Act of 1972, as amended, a public meeting 

will be held as part of the federal performance evaluation of the New Jersey Coastal 

Management Program.  The meeting will be held on: 

 

Thursday, June 9, 2016 at 5:00 P.M. 

Jacques Cousteau NERR Coastal Education Center 

130 Great Bay Blvd. 

Tuckerton, New Jersey 08087 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to receive public comments regarding the operation and 

implementation of the New Jersey Coastal Management Program.  Written comments are 

encouraged, and participation at the public meeting is not required for submission.  Written 

comments should be sent no later than June 24, 2016 to: 

 

Ms. Carrie Hall 

NOAA/NOS/OCM 

1305 East-West Highway 

N/OCM1 

Silver Spring, MD 20910 

 

Comments may also be sent via e-mail to Carrie.Hall@noaa.gov. 
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